
 

 

     

       

              

  
 

 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 

          
          

            
    

 
            

         
            
  

 
            

              
          

 
          

 
          

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

     Taking care of your environment 

What we are doing. 

Scottish Water has been granted planning approval to install an 
underground storage tank beneath the grassed open space on the 
south side of Braidholm Road, next to its junction with Whitton Drive 
and Graffham Avenue. 

During periods of heavy rain, it will alleviate pressure on the existing 
waste water network by providing capacity for extra stormwater 
storage. The water will then be pumped back into the network when 
capacity allows. 

Above ground, we are constructing a small kiosk which will house the 
pump power supply and a vent stack to allow the movement of air into 
and out of the tank when it is filling/emptying. 

Two maintenance access hatches will be installed at ground level 

Upgraded sewer pipework and manholes will be installed along a 
section of Braidholm Road. 

Ref: Capital/502892/George Leslie 
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